California Inland Empire Council 



Boy Scouts of America

MEMO

To:

All Scouters

From:

Registration Department

Date:

July 17, 2008

Re:

New Adult Volunteer Membership Application Released

In an effort to further safeguard and better serve the youth of our communities, the Boy Scouts of America has developed a new Adult Volunteer Membership Application. 

Effective September 1, 2008, the California Inland Empire Council will require all adult membership applications to have a signed Disclosure/ Authorization Form attached. This form acknowledges a new procedure in which the BSA will procure a background check in connection with the initial application to serve as a volunteer, and may procure additional consumer reports at any time while registered with the BSA, in order to evaluate each individual’s continued suitability for volunteer service. Adults applicants will be registered only after this form is received. 
The newly printed adult membership applications have the Disclosure/Authorization Form attached. If prior printings of the application are used, a separate Disclosure/Authorization Form must be completed, signed and attached. Copies are available at the Council offices and on line from www.bsa-ciec.org, scrolling to RESOURCES on the front page and down to PRINTABLE FORMS, and clicking on “Disclosure/Authorization Form.”

Thank you for your cooperation. 

